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Heidi Costello

From: Meyer, Tim E <Tim.Meyer@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2023 1:29 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Cc: Bristol Ellington; John Norris; Christina Arcidy; Pollie McCloskey; Heidi Costello; Tavia Tan; Eric Bratton; Marenco, Jose E
Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Shoreline Police Week In Review (February 9th)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Chief's Message 
 

Great news this week for progress with documentation 
of Eluding No Pursuits… New policy changing the 
reporting process from Blue Team to Mark43 is in 
concurrence with Command. We expect the change to 
take affect shortly should no issues in concurrence 
arise, and we will brief the sergeants when it is “Go 
Time!” 

I had the absolute pleasure on Tuesday of meeting with 
two classes from SWHS Independent Living. Students 

expressed support and love for us in their police department, and we discussed 
personal safety, calling 911 and how they can also help keep our city safe. One 
student even expressed the importance of wearing your seatbelt, and they shared 
that the Para Educator seated next to them had received an infraction earlier that 
morning from Dep. Lipke for failing to do so. Their Para Educator did not seem as 
enthusiastic about the situation, however… 

Tuesday evening, Sgt. Salter, Cpt. Meyer and I met with four of our additional public 
schools for more safety and emergency planning walk-thrus. The Superintendent, 
Fire DC Foster, and Ryan, our city Emergency Management Coordinator were all 
present for this partnership. We have eight more schools to schedule soon. 

Wednesday morning, I was honored by a visit from our Consul General of the 
Republic of Korea, Eunji Seo, and her staff to discuss our Korean population in 
Shoreline, crime trends, and how we can partner to make our city safer. This was 
another extremely encouraging and productive conversation with one of our 
community leaders and the start of better teamwork. 

Rabbi Davidoff of our Shoreline Jewish Center Chabad reached out to me this week 
asking for our support. As many of you know, the Shoreline Chabad does 
outstanding community outreach and charity work in and beyond our community. 
He and his wonderful family reach out often in support of all of us. Recently, a 
global threat was brought to their attention regarding direct threats to synagogues 
and centers affiliated with Chabad. We are working directly with Rabbi Davidoff on 
vigilance, safety and security. Please make time to increase our presence at and 
around the center. 

I have been asked to join our interview panels for the eight finalists for our RCR 
(formally RADAR) Executive Director position over the course of two days this 
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week. With this request, I ask for any feedback you have about the program 
changes since implementation of the new ILA. 

I would like to congratulate Deputies Stultz, Hurst and Oliver for their completion of 
probation this week! Thank you all for being a valued part of our Team! 

Go Chiefs! 

-Chief Park 

 

Parking Enforcement 
 

We want to recognize Sgt. Akers for his leadership in 
addressing parking challenges both city-wide and near 
the Westminster triangle.  Absent tow-able offenses 
(fire lanes, etc.) we're relying on printed warning cards 
to obtain voluntary compliance until ticket books and /or 
SECTOR solutions are sourced.  

Thank you all - as calls permit - for your presence and 
work in this area.  Parking is both a safety and quality of life issue.  Our city 
leadership and Shoreline residents see and value your work. 

 

Thanks from Shorelake Arts 
 

In light of recent events in California, the organizer's of 
Shoreline's Lantern Arts Festival asked for increased 
police presence at their January 28th event.  Deputy 
Jurado and others have their thanks (and ours) for their 
effort and engagement.   

___ 

ShoreLake Arts would like to express a huge thank you for your presence at this 
weekend's Lantern Festival. We received many comments about how nice it was to 
see a police officer on site. We appreciate you for being part of the event.   

Thank you again,  

-Teresa  

 

Incoming Phase II Recruits  
 

On Monday (13th) Lateral Deputy Newbauer will begin his Phase 
II training with PTO Glavin.  We've heard very encouraging 
feedback about Deputy Newbauer and anticipate he can be a 
solid addition in Shoreline.  In addition, we learned today that on 
March 31st Deputy M. Benham Mozafari will also come to 
Precinct-5 for his next segment.  

Shoreline has had good success turning Phase II recruits into Phase III (and 
beyond) deputies.  This is a function of exceptional PTOs, sergeants and partners 
that help mentor, model and coach.  This momentum is allowing us to get deputies 
into new assignments and, we anticipate, add detectives in 2023 to SET and CIU.  

None of this is possible without each and every member of patrol.  You have our 
continued thanks -      

  
Whether your weekend plans include the Superbowl or 
something else, be well and know we value your 
service to Shoreline -   

-Chief Park

-Captain Meyer
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